
 

 

FAIRWAYS AERIFICATION & 

TOPDRESSING WORKS 
 

Kindly be informed that the golf course will 

undergo the solid tine aeration and 

topdressing works at Jade 1, 2, 9 and Ruby 1 

fairways between 22 July and 26 July 2019. 

 
We thank you for your understanding for this 

temporary slightly disruption and apologize 

for any inconvenience this may cause.      
 

 

 

 

 

 

CLUB MANAGEMENT  
  

Posting: date: 18 July 2019 

Removal date: 27 July 2019 

Ref: GC/Notice/36/19 


